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SUMMARY
Removes limit on number of chemicals Oregon Health Authority may include on list of high priority
chemicals of concern in children's products. Removes requirement that authority grant waiver from
requirement to remove or substitute certain chemical if manufacturer submits quantitative exposure
assessment regarding chemical.

Declares emergency, effective on passage.

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT
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